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behind after our unforgettable fling two summers ago. I wasn't supposed to end up
having his kid, always looking over my shoulder for the last man in the world
meant to be a father. But danger has a funny way of betraying a woman's best kept
secrets, and reigniting old flames that should've died on a hot summer night. Now,
he's hellbent on claiming me in all the explosive ways that make my heart stop and
my head spin. I'm losing it, or maybe just my panties. Every single pair. An
arranged marriage with the Grizzlies MC's biggest badass? I shouldn't want this so
bad... ROMAN Forgive and forget? F*ck no. I tried like hell to push her away,
spent every waking minute on whores and booze. Then I found out what she'd hidden,
and I lost my damned mind. Sally's lies stole more years off my life than prison
did. She owes me big. I'm taking her for payment, and I don't care what she's got
to say about wearing my brand. No chick makes a fool outta me. And I'm not fooling
when I tell her I'll get my perfect wife, even if we're faking it all the way to
the altar. Give me a week. I'll conquer her spitfire tongue and remind her what
it's like to ache desire. I'm not stopping 'til her lips are on mine, making her
squirm the way she used to, begging me for more... The Outlaw Love books are stand
alone romance novels featuring unique lovers and happy endings. No cliffhangers!
This is Roman and Sally's story in the Grizzlies MC series.
Never Wed an Outlaw Nicole Snow 2016-09-07 I'M PREGNANT, ON THE RUN, AND WEARING
HIS RING... HANNAH How the hell did I get here? Oh, right - Daniel "Dust" Grayson.
Scariest, sexiest man alive. The only man who's ever stolen my panties, lured me
into his bed, and left me begging for more. This isn't what you're thinking. Yes,
he's an outlaw. Trouble incarnate on two towering legs and the hottest smirk south
of the Mason-Dixon line. But I'm not in a world of hurt because he's President of
the Deadly Pistols MC, or because my big brother is his right hand man - hello,
drama! No, Dust tried to save me from myself. I can't let my secrets kill him.
It's time to forget everything: his love, his kisses, raising the baby he'll never
know together. Never wed an outlaw. A broken heart was my wedding present, and now
it's my only defense... DUST Hannah was my biggest mistake. Ain't every day a man
claims a girl, shoves his ring on her finger, and tells her she's his 'til the end
of time. I had it all, blind to the storm approaching. Then she disappeared. She
forgot about us. I'll die before I let her. Darlin', I'm coming. Don't care if my
best friend is her kin, and he wants to rip my head off. Don't care if she's a
hostage to the meanest crew I ever laid eyes on. Don't care if I have to move
heaven, hell, and everything in between to bring her home. If Hannah's a mistake,
I'm owning up. Every single inch of her, every kiss, every damned day. She made me
crave the whole package, a wife and kids, like a man needs air. I can't stop. I
won't go back. She's coming back to my arms, or I'll rip this wicked world limb

Imagining Extinction Ursula K. Heise 2016-08-10 La 4e de couverture de la jaquette
indique : "How should science be written? It is a question that piqued natural
philosophers of the seventeenth century as they experimented with the rhetorical
figures, neologisms, verse-forms, and generic variety that characterise the
literary texture of their work. Inspired laymen were quick to borrow from the new
philosophy and from practising scientists in order to deploy ideas and images from
astronomy, optics, chemistry, biology, and medicine. Between them, scientists,
natural historians, poets, dramatists, and essayists produced new, adjusted, or
hybrid literary forms. The Poetics of Scientific Investigation in SeventeenthCentury England examines those forms and that literary-scientific texture, as well
as representations of the scientific--the laboratory, collaborative experimental
retirement, and the canons of scientific conversation--and proposes that the
writing of seventeenth-century science mirrors the intellectual and investigative
processes of early-modern science itself"
The Disappearing Spoon Sam Kean 2011 The infectious tales and astounding details
in 'The Disappearing Spoon' follow carbon, neon, silicon and gold as they play out
their parts in human history, finance, mythology, war, the arts, poison and the
lives of the (frequently) mad scientists who discovered them.
Angela's Ashes Frank McCourt 2005 A heartfelt account of poverty in Ireland and
emigration to America. -- back cover.
Outlaw Kind of Love Nicole Snow 2014-02 OUTLAW LOVE: RUTHLESS, POSSESSIVE,
EXPLOSIVE...AND WORTH IT?Rachel Hargrove's sheltered life comes to a screeching
halt when an unthinkable family betrayal turns her over to a savage motorcycle
gang. Just when it seems her nightmare fate is sealed, a beautiful savior appears,
the Vice President of the rival Prairie Devils MC. With her new protectors, Rachel
faces a whole new life she never could've imagined...Jack “Throttle” Shields never
wanted an old lady. One look at the beautiful angel cowering in his enemy's
clutches changes all that. Starting a war with the Raging Skulls MC to haul Rachel
onto his bike and into his bed is just the beginning.When Jack stakes a claim, he
goes all in. War with the Skulls and a sinister Mayor is just the price of making
Rachel his, and only his. But love invites blood and tragedy in an outlaw's
life.Just when it's looking up for his MC and his new woman, a savage attack blows
the lid off everything. Revenge possessed Jack makes Rachel take a hard look at
how far she's willing to go to surrender her heart.Will she weather an outlaw's
storm, or will the nightmare return – this time for good?
Outlaw's Bride Nicole Snow 2015-06-28 I HAD AN OUTLAW'S BABY AND KEPT IT A
SECRET... SALLY He's going to kill me when he finds out. I should've left Roman
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from limb.
Touched by Love (Love in Bloom: The Remingtons) Melissa Foster 2016-05-18 TOUCHED
BY LOVE is a USA TODAY BESTSELLER "You can always rely on Melissa Foster to
deliver a story that's fresh, emotional and entertaining. Make sure you have all
night, because once you start you won't want to stop reading. Every book's a
winner!" —New York Times bestselling author Brenda Novak The Remingtons are part
of the Love in Bloom Series, voted BEST BOOK SERIES by Supportive Business, Moms,
UK In TOUCHED BY LOVE... Fiercely independent Janie Jansen has always believed
there were worse things in life than being blind, and she’s spent her life proving
it. She’s moved away from her overprotective parents, built a life in New York
City, and is one of the top technical editors in her company. That is, until an
unfortunate accident turns her life upside down and she’s forced to give up the
very independence she’s worked so hard to achieve. Firefighter Boyd Hudson pushed
past his tragic past and is weeks away from accomplishing his ultimate dream—being
accepted into medical school. His intense focus on his goal while working three
jobs has taken its toll. With a trail of failed relationships behind him, Boyd is
painstakingly aware of his limitations and avoids girlfriends completely—a
difficult task given his attraction to one of his co-workers. When Boyd comes to
Janie’s rescue, she’s forced to accept his help, and Janie discovers there’s more
to the sexy-sounding office flirt than one-liners. Their connection deepens as
Janie heals, but it turns out that Janie isn’t the only one who needs healing.
Boyd’s painful past comes back to haunt him, threatening their relationship and
forcing Boyd to reevaluate everything he knows about himself. *** READ THE FULL
LOVE IN BLOOM SERIES: Characters from each sub-series appear in future books. Love
in Bloom books may also be enjoyed as stand alones. SNOW SISTERS Sisters in Love
Sisters in Bloom Sisters in White THE BRADENS (Weston, CO) Lovers at Heart (Treat
& Max) Destined for Love (Rex & Jade) Friendship on Fire (Josh & Riley) Sea of
Love (Dane & Lacy) Bursting with Love (Savannah & Jack) Hearts at Play (Hugh &
Bree) THE REMINGTONS Game of Love (Dex) Stroke of Love (Sage) Flames of Love
(Siena) Slope of Love (Rush) Read, Write, Love (Kurt) THE BRADENS (Trusty, CO)
Taken by Love (Luke) Fated for Love (Wes) Romancing My Love (Pierce) Flirting with
Love (Ross) Dreaming of Love (Emily) Crashing into Love (Jake) SEASIDE SUMMERS
Seaside Dreams (Bella) Seaside Hearts (Jenna) Seaside Sunsets (Jamie) Seaside
Secrets (Amy) Seaside Nights (Sky) Seaside Embrace (Hunter) THE BRADENS (Peaceful
Harbor, MD) Healed by Love (Nate) Surrender My Love (Cole) River of Love (Sam)
More to come... THE RYDERS Seized by Love (Blue) Claimed by Love (Duke) More to
come...
The Men of the Last Frontier Grey Owl 2011-02-25 In 1931 Grey Owl published his
first book, The Men of the Last Frontier, a work that is part memoir, part history
of the vanishing wilderness in Canada, and part compendium of animal and First
Nations tales and lore. A passionate, compelling appeal for the protection and
preservation of the natural environment pervades Grey Owls words and makes his
literary debut still ring with great relevance in the 21st century. By the 1920s,
Canadas outposts of adventure had been thrust farther and farther north to the
remote margins of the country. Lumbermen, miners, and trappers invaded the
primeval forests, seizing on natures wealth with soulless efficiency. Grey Owl
himself fled before the assault as he witnessed his valleys polluted with
sawmills, his hills dug up for hidden treasure, and wildlife, particularly his
beloved beavers, exterminated for quick fortunes.
Memoirs of an Infantry Officer Siegfried Sassoon 2021-08-30 "Memoirs of an
Infantry Officer" by Siegfried Sassoon. Published by Good Press. Good Press
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publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered
gems−of world literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all ereaders and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Prince With Benefits Nicole Snow 2016-07-13 HE BOUGHT A WIFE. I BOUGHT INTO MAKE
BELIEVE... ERIN Cinderella had it easy. I'm lying to millions of people, and it's
all Silas' fault. Yes, that Silas. Billionaire. Prince. Scandals galore. Downright
royal b*stard. Everything that screams run. If only it weren't for his rock hard
edges and wild tattoos, tempting anything female on all seven continents. But I
don't care about his looks. Really. Our deal is simple. He needs a pretty little
lie, a wife to cover up his dirty deeds. I need a fortune to buy the treatment
that just might save my father's life. Match made in hell? Totally, and I'm going
to make it work. No, I'm not stupid. I'm not getting played by this billionaire
prince. Forget his banter, his charms, the rumors I've heard about his
ridiculously over-sized...ego. What's that phrase he teases me with - Prince with
benefits? Not in a billion years. Yes, I'll lie for him. But I swear, my panties
are absolutely, positively not melting every time I imagine his kiss... SILAS It's
almost perfect. An engagement with an American girl, desperate as she is
beautiful. Anything goes with Erin, except one rule. Her body's off limits. She's
joking, right? Charming any girl I want into my bed doesn't mean a thing when
there's only one on my mind. I want Miss Make Believe. My fake, sassy, sexy
fiancee. She, who says 'no, ' and makes me so obsessed I'm about to trade in my
designer suit for a straitjacket. I convinced her to wear my ring, easy. I'll get
her clothes off next. Show her what the world's most infamous player does when
he's on fire. Then I'll move on. No more playing castle. I'll have my Princess
with benefits on her knees, treating me like royalty... This is a standalone
romance novel packed with broody billionaire alpha male lovin' fit for a royal! No
cliffhanger, HIGH heat advisory, and no apologies. Happily Ever After? Always.
Dive Deeper George Cotkin 2012-09-06 Moby-Dick looms large - gargantuan in size,
themes, symbols, and influence. Its deep dives, comedic interludes, adventurous
journey, and surface effects demand a new approach. Instead of a traditional
academic analysis, Dive Deeper grapples in novel fashion with this classic work.
For each of the originals 135 chapters (along with Etymology, Extracts, and
Epilogue), Dive Deeper has a corresponding brief chapter relating to themes and
issues in the original. This permits Dive Deeper to follow the flow of the
original and to bring forth new appreciation for the novel, its characters, and
its readers. At once creative and informative, Dive Deeper captures the up and
down history of the novel, from its original reception to its resurrection in the
1890s, to its ecoming the central work in the canon of American literature in the
1930s. Great books such as Moby-Dick live outside the confines of libraries. They
occupy a central place in popular culture. Thus, Dive Deeper tracks the novel as
it appears in various motion pictures (more than five major ones to date), comic
routines and jokes, paintings, novels, songs (from rock to classical to rap), and
in other cultural forms. In the process, Dive Deeper charts how, and why, this
novel about a whale and its pursuer has captivated generations of American
readers. And why it continues to do so today. Dive Deeper, then, is a creative and
original way of approaching a great novel. Readers will gain information and a
deeperunderstanding of an American classic and its place in popular culture.
Never Love an Outlaw Nicole Snow 2015-10-12 I'M FALLING FOR AN OUTLAW I HATE...
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MEGAN I wasn't supposed to end up in an outlaw biker's bed. I wasn't supposed to
love it. I definitely wasn't supposed to crave his fiery kisses, beg for his
touch, or ache to know the man behind the evil looking ink and scarred smirk. I
was the good girl. He was the monster. Then everything changed. I became a
prisoner. I prayed for Skin to save me. He did - and he kept me for himself. He's
no saint, and I'm no angel. They've already taken so much from me. I'm scared
he'll take what's left. Never love an outlaw, they said. I believed it. So why
can't I stop myself from falling for this bad boy so hard I break? SKIN I went
psycho when I saw her in that dirty whorehouse. She's everything I never wanted, a
spitfire with a body meant for claiming. Then she told me her secret, and I almost
needed a straitjacket. I saved her life instead. I gave her a second chance. I
know she's a marked woman, caught between my club and the b*stards I killed. Damn
if I won't make her wear my name, even if she's trouble on two long legs I can't
stop picturing wrapped around me. I'll brand her, bed her, own her, no matter how
much hell I'll pay. Outlaws love like ticking time bombs, and I'm gonna blow Meg's
world apart 'til she's begging for more... The Outlaw Love books are stand alone
romance novels featuring unique lovers and happy endings. No cliffhangers! This is
Skin and Megan's story in the Deadly Pistols MC series.
Elsie Venner Oliver Wendell Holmes 2019-11-27 "Elsie Venner" by Oliver Wendell
Holmes. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and nonfiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.
Cupid in Africa Percival Christopher Wren 2020-09-28 There never lived a more
honourable, upright, scrupulous gentleman than Major Hugh Walsingham Greene, and
there seldom lived a duller, narrower, more pompous or more irascible one. Nor,
when the Great War broke out, and gave him something fresh to do and to think
about, were there many sadder and unhappier men. His had been a luckless and
unfortunate life, what with his two wives and his one son; his excellent
intentions and deplorable achievements; his kindly heart and harsh exterior; his
narrow escapes of decoration, recognition and promotion. At cards he was not
lucky—and in love he . . . well—his first wife, whom he adored, died after a year
of him; and his second ran away after three months of his society. She ran away
with Mr. Charles Stayne-Brooker (elsewhere the Herr Doktor Karl Stein-Brücker),
the man of all men, whom he particularly and peculiarly loathed. And his son, his
only son and heir! The boy was a bitter disappointment to him, turning out badly—a
poet, an artist, a musician, a wretched student and “intellectual,” a fellow who
won prizes and scholarships and suchlike by the hatful, and never carried off, or
even tried for, a “pot,” in his life. Took after his mother, poor boy, and was the
first of the family, since God-knows-when, to grow up a dam’ civilian. Father
fought and bled in Egypt, South Africa, Burma, China, India; grandfather in the
Crimea and Mutiny, great-grandfather in the Peninsula and at Waterloo, ancestors
with Marlborough, the Stuarts, Drake—scores of them: and this chap, his son,
theirdescendant, a wretched creature of whom you could no more make a soldier than
you could make a service saddle of a sow’s ear! It was a comfort to the Major that
he only saw the nincompoop on the rare occasions of his visits to England, when he
honestly did his best to hide from the boy (who worshipped him) that he would
sooner have seen him win one cup for boxing, than a hundred prizes for his
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confounded literature, art, music, classics, and study generally. To hide from the
boy that the pæans of praise in his school reports were simply revolting—fit only
for a feller who was going to be a wretched curate or wretcheder schoolmaster; to
hide his distaste for the pale, slim beauty, which was that of a delicate girl
rather than of the son of Major Hugh Walsingham Greene. . . . Too like his poor
mother by half—and without one quarter the pluck, nerve, and “go” of young Miranda
Walsingham, his kinswoman and playmate. . . . Too dam’ virtuous altogether.
Wicked Kind of Love Nicole Snow 2014-09-19 WICKED LOVE: UNDENIABLE, DEEP, AND
RELENTLESS... Emma Galena thinks moonlighting as a medic for the Prairie Devils MC
is tough, and then she meets Tank. No job is supposed to be this hard, this
dangerous, this insane. Neither is her attraction to the tattooed giant who upends
everything. John "Tank" Richmond has taken more beatings than anybody for his
club. Bullets, knives, and brawls were never half as painful as the dagger Emma
twists in his heart. Tank wants this chick bad, but he won't have her in his
brutal world, knowing it's a one way ticket to suffering. If only he could forget
about claiming the angel who won't leave his head. If only he could stop the crazy
lust boiling his blood every time he imagines her wearing his brand and nothing
else. PROPERTY OF TANK? Not so fast. Tank's right about how vicious the underworld
can be. Soon, a broken heart is the least of Emma's worries when a Fed with a
grudge ropes her into a scheme to bring down the Devils for good, testing her
loyalty to the outlaws she's sworn to serve and the man she can't stop loving.
Will chasing an impossible, wicked love cost Tank and Emma everything?
Baby Fever Bride Nicole Snow 2017-01-22 I DON'T HAVE TIME FOR LOVE. I NEED A BABY
NOW... PENNY My biological clock just exploded. Eighteen months. That's how long I
have to make a baby happen before it becomes one more broken dream. Fate has a
sick sense of humor, though. Its name is Hayden Shaw. Yes, the Hayden Shaw.
Billionaire developer, scandalously gorgeous, his hard-headed ego only eclipsed by
his enormous...reputation. The man who has everything except one missing piece. He
needs a bride to fool the world. I need a baby. Hello, first class donor material.
It's simple business. Strictly professional. A no nonsense, pretend-my-pantiesaren't-melting trade. Love isn't in the fine print. No, I don't care how many
times I have to stop swooning when I'm in his arms, locked in his kiss, smiling
like we're meant to be for the cameras. Simple, I said, remember? Yeah. Who the
hell am I kidding? HAYDEN My new wife is completely insane. The spitfire who just
agreed to play pretend thinks we're doing this baby thing in a lab, without ending
up between the sheets. Too bad I see right through it whenever she says her
favorite line. Strictly professional? Please. Too bad I taste how bad she wants it
when we're giving the press something to talk about, lips tangled together like
there's no tomorrow. Too damned bad she's perfection itself, and 'professional'
went out the window the second she stormed into my life. She's also my last chance
at stopping a scheme to steal the family fortune, turning my riches to rags. But
I'm Hayden Shaw. I'm in control. I don't back down. Ms. Naughty and Nice will
never, ever know how bad I'm twisted up in our chase. This isn't Cinderella, and
I'm no Prince. Soon, I'll show Penny this isn't all make believe. Consummating
this marriage is about to get very real...
Cinderella Undone Nicole Snow 2017-09-07 I NEED A WIFE TO SAVE MY DAUGHTER. SHE
NEEDS MY MAGIC. I loved her like a sister forever ago. Before life served us
tragedy with a bitter cherry on top. Before I learned love isn't a damn fairy
tale. Before I became a single dad. Protecting my little girl is all I still care
about. Kendra is my lifeline if she'll just play along. Her job is easy. Wear my
ring. Turn my scowl into a family man's smile. Help save my daughter from a
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scorched earth custody fight. She gets the Cinderella treatment in return. My
money, my mansion, my reputation. I'll put the glass slippers she's slaving over
on main street and bend the world to her designer genius. Simple. Painless.
Mutual. If only she was the shy thing I remembered, and I wasn't the same redblooded maniac who wanted her under me years ago. My wall of ice isn't working
like it should. Not when we trade barbs that make me throb. Not when I grab her
hair. Not when I can't decide if I want to push her away, or drink those lips in
an unending kiss. Complicated. Messy. Cruel. That's our crazy truth. This madness
ends one way: Cinderella undone, or me in stitches. This book may cause frantic
overheating and an ugly cry or two. Complete full length standalone romance novel.
Alpha male abundance. Happily Ever After like a rainbow at the end of the storm.
Find out why Wall Street Journal bestselling author Nicole Snow makes readers
swoon!
Hoosiers and the American Story Madison, James H. 2014-10-01 A supplemental
textbook for middle and high school students, Hoosiers and the American Story
provides intimate views of individuals and places in Indiana set within themes
from American history. During the frontier days when Americans battled with and
exiled native peoples from the East, Indiana was on the leading edge of America’s
westward expansion. As waves of immigrants swept across the Appalachians and
eastern waterways, Indiana became established as both a crossroads and as a vital
part of Middle America. Indiana’s stories illuminate the history of American
agriculture, wars, industrialization, ethnic conflicts, technological
improvements, political battles, transportation networks, economic shifts, social
welfare initiatives, and more. In so doing, they elucidate large national issues
so that students can relate personally to the ideas and events that comprise
American history. At the same time, the stories shed light on what it means to be
a Hoosier, today and in the past.
Goforth of China Rosalind Goforth 2014-03-01 Born on a farm in Canada, Jonathan
Goforth's ambition as a young boy was to study and become a politician. Little did
he know then what the future held in store. At the age of eighteen he was
converted to Christianity and immediately became interested in missionary work.
After attending Knox College in Canada, he set out for China with his wife,
Rosalind. Many hardships and trials followed. Their first child died in the spring
of the following year. Others were later claimed by malaria and menengitis. In
1900 the Goforths, along with others, had to flee before the Boxer uprising. Their
escape was a miracle in itself. Goforth of China is the amazing story of a man
with unusual vision and determination.
Born to Run Christopher McDougall 2010-12-09 At the heart of Born to Run lies a
mysterious tribe of Mexican Indians, the Tarahumara, who live quietly in canyons
and are reputed to be the best distance runners in the world; in 1993, one of
them, aged 57, came first in a prestigious 100-mile race wearing a toga and
sandals. A small group of the world's top ultra-runners (and the awe-inspiring
author) make the treacherous journey into the canyons to try to learn the tribe's
secrets and then take them on over a course 50 miles long. With incredible energy
and smart observation, McDougall tells this story while asking what the secrets
are to being an incredible runner. Travelling to labs at Harvard, Nike, and
elsewhere, he comes across an incredible cast of characters, including the woman
who recently broke the world record for 100 miles and for her encore ran a 2:50
marathon in a bikini, pausing to down a beer at the 20 mile mark.
Awaken the Giant Within Anthony Robbins 2013 Shows readers how to clarify their
personal values, resolve internal conflicts, master emotions, and overcome
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debilitating habits.
Nomad Kind of Love Nicole Snow 2014-04-21 NOMAD LOVE: OVERWHELMING, FREE, AND
UNFORGETTABLE... June Daniels watched helplessly as the Grizzlies Motorcycle Club
destroyed everything she ever cared about. The ruthless gang controls her
shattered life, condemning her to darkness without end...until she meets him.
Aaron "Maverick" Sturm doesn't know what it means to settle down. The President of
the Prairie Devils Nomads charter is way too hardened, untamable, and dominant for
any old lady. But when he's sent West to establish a new charter, the beautiful
woman he takes as collateral from the Grizzlies upends everything. Instincts Aaron
never knew existed start to rage, primal desires to love and protect her in his
bed, on his bike, and in his heart. This bad boy loves a challenge. Claiming
broken, mysterious June is his fiercest ever. She can't forsake her need for
vengeance on the Grizzlies. He can't let go, even when giving her what she needs
most brings savage politics and blood war between MCs. Will June find love and
justice with her outlaw savior - or will her bitter determination ruin the man she
loves and his club? Note: this is a dark and gritty MC romance with language,
violence, and love scenes as hard and raw as they come. Outlaw love is always the
hardest! The Prairie Devils MC books are stand alone novels featuring unique
lovers and happy endings. No cliffhangers allowed! This is June and Maverick's
story.
Book of Vile Darkness Monte Cook 2002-10-01 The most evil and complex elements of
the Dungeons & Dragons world are presented for the first time--such as moral
dilemma, slavery, human sacrifice, prostitution, and other sensitive issues--to
allow players to add a level of complexity to their campaigns.
Then and Now Robert Vaughn 2014-12-08 It may not be out of place to explain how
this book came to find its way into print. It was written for my little daughter,
in the form of letters at various times, and not intended for publication, but
many friends after reading them insisted that they should be published. One said:
“You must not wait until you are dead before these letters are given to the
world.” As my desire is, by the grace of God, to live many years yet, I now
present these letters to the reader, supplemented by others from old time friends
who braved the perils and dangers of pioneer life; and as they are intended to be
a part of the history of this great state, care has been taken to keep strictly to
the truth. It is hoped that a line here and there will be appreciated by those who
ride in palace cars as well as the old pioneers who came west in prairie
schooners.
Arrowsmith Sinclair Lewis 2021-01-01 First published in 1925, 'Arrowsmith' is a
novel by American author Sinclair Lewis. It is arguably the earliest major novel
to deal with the culture of science. It was written in the period after the
reforms of medical education flowing from the Flexner Report on Medical Education
in the United States and Canada: A Report to the Carnegie Foundation for the
Advancement of Teaching, 1910, which had called on medical schools in the United
States to adhere to mainstream science in their teaching and research.
Ulysses
Outlaw's Vow Nicole Snow 2015-12-26 I'M MARRYING AN OUTLAW AND I CAN'T FAKE IT...
ELLE JO Forget the flowers and tender kisses. I'm marrying a man who took a bullet
for me tomorrow, and I don't have a choice. Did I say he's an outlaw? Asphalt has
slayed more men on the road and taken more women between the sheets than I can
ever count. He's arrogant. Savage. So handsome and wild I should slap him for
being this beautiful while he does every sin in the book. When he tells me I'm
going to say I do, and mean it, I want to believe him. Especially when he's the
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boy I left behind. All the insanity I tried to escape when I stopped being the
sheltered club princess. So, why the hell can't I keep my lips off his when he
gives me that smirk and whispers filthy things in my ear? ASPHALT She thinks it's
pretend, and club business is the only reason I'm slapping my brand on her skin.
What a damned joke. Elle got away from me years ago. Never again. I'm putting her
where she belongs the second I hear "kiss the bride." Yeah, I told my brothers I'd
go along with this sham marriage to save the Grizzlies MC. They don't know how bad
I need her. This isn't pretend anymore. The good girl act won't save her this
time. I'm keeping my bride. I can't forget the kiss that turned me into an
obsessed lunatic. I'll own her on my bike, in my bed, wreck her for any other man,
or I'll be dead. Elle's always been mine. Don't care how much I suffer 'til she
learns that's law... The Outlaw Love books are stand alone romance novels
featuring unique lovers and happy endings. No cliffhangers! This is Asphalt and
Elle Jo's story in the Grizzlies MC series. *BAD BOY BONUS! This book includes a
complete original novella, Blackjack's Secret.*
Queens of the Renaissance M. Beresford Ryley 2019-12-09 "Queens of the
Renaissance" by M. Beresford Ryley. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes
a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Songs in the Key of Z Irwin Chusid 2000 Outsider musicians can be the product of
damaged DNA, alien abduction, drug fry, demonic possession, or simply sheer
obliviousness. This book profiles dozens of outsider musicians, both prominent and
obscure—figures such as The Shaggs, Syd Barrett, Tiny Tim, Jandek, Captain
Beefheart, Daniel Johnston, Harry Partch, and The Legendary Stardust Cowboy—and
presents their strange life stories along with photographs, interviews, cartoons,
and discographies. About the only things these self-taught artists have in common
are an utter lack of conventional tunefulness and an overabundance of earnestness
and passion. But, believe it or not, they’re worth listening to, often outmatching
all contenders for inventiveness and originality. A CD featuring songs by artists
profiled in the book is also available.
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This is a
print on demand edition of a hard to find publication. Explores whether sufficient
data exists to examine the temporal and spatial relationships that existed in
terrorist group planning, and if so, could patterns of preparatory conduct be
identified? About one-half of the terrorists resided, planned, and prepared for
terrorism relatively close to their eventual target. The terrorist groups existed
for 1,205 days from the first planning meeting to the date of the actual/planned
terrorist incident. The planning process for specific acts began 2-3 months prior
to the terrorist incident. This study examined selected terrorist groups/incidents
in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It provides for the potential to identify patterns of
conduct that might lead to intervention prior to the commission of the actual
terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
Still Not Over You Nicole Snow 2018-07-17 I'm SO over that gorgeous, scary,
heartbreaking man who hates my guts. I'm just counting on him to save my life.
Never, ever fall for your brother's hot older friend. I flunked the test the
instant I laid eyes on Landon Strauss. Tall. Ripped. Commanding. Irresistibly
alpha. He gave a damn like no one else did. His soul-searing eyes saw me, not just
bitter-kind-of-love-prairie-devils-mc-5-nicole-snow

a nerd girl next door. I had my idol, my destiny, and names for our future kids
picked. Then I read Landon's little black book. One nosy peek exposed the shock of
a lifetime. His confession. His pain. His plan. The sweet boy I loved was gone.
Hero-turned-villain-turned-bad-memory overnight. Five years later, an insane slip
of fate puts us under the same roof. Sweet closure, I think. I almost forget he
hates me. I almost think we'll talk like normal adults. I don't expect the
shirtless behemoth who comes barreling through my door. Landon's grown up. All
snarls, testosterone, and lethal chemistry. We're in trouble, he says. Oh, Landon.
Oh, baby, don't I know it? From Wall Street Journal bestselling author Nicole Snow
- a tale of two hearts torn, stomped, and dragged through the mud. An uber-alpha
protector bent on reclaiming his nerd next door. Full length romance novel with a
Happily Ever After worth a "hell yeah."
Blood Meridian Cormac McCarthy 2010-08-11 25th ANNIVERSARY EDITION • An epic novel
of the violence and depravity that attended America's westward expansion, Blood
Meridian brilliantly subverts the conventions of the Western novel and the
mythology of the Wild West—from the bestselling, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of
The Road Based on historical events that took place on the Texas-Mexico border in
the 1850s, it traces the fortunes of the Kid, a fourteen-year-old Tennesseean who
stumbles into the nightmarish world where Indians are being murdered and the
market for their scalps is thriving.
Unteachable Leah Raeder 2014-10-14 An edgy, sexy USA TODAY bestseller about
falling for the one person you can’t have. Maise O’Malley just turned eighteen,
but she’s felt like a grown-up her entire life. The summer before senior year, she
has plans: get into a great film school, convince her mom to go into rehab, and
absolutely do not, under any circumstances, screw up her own future. But life has
a way of throwing her plans into free-fall. When Maise meets Evan at a carnival
one night, their chemistry is immediate, intense, and short-lived. Which is
exactly how she likes it: no strings. But afterward, she can’t get Evan out of her
head. He’s taught her that a hookup can be something more. It can be an unexpected
connection with someone who truly understands her. Someone who sees beyond her
bravado to the scared but strong girl inside. That someone turns out to be her new
film class teacher, Mr. Evan Wilke. Maise and Evan resolve to keep their hands off
each other, but the attraction is too much to bear. Together, they’re real and
genuine; apart, they’re just actors playing their parts for everyone else. And
their masks are slipping. People start to notice. Rumors fly. When the truth comes
to light in a shocking way, they may learn they were just playing parts for each
other, too. Smart, sexy, and provocative, Unteachable is about what happens when a
love story goes off-script.
Recklessly His Nicole Snow 2015-02-05 LOVE RECKLESSLY. WITHOUT MERCY, WITHOUT
SENSE, BUT NEVER WITHOUT HEART... SABRINA He was supposed to be my big break - not
my total breakdown. Interviewing Anton Ivankov, the infamous kingpin, was my
chance to outrun my broken past. I came ready, determined, but nothing truly
could've prepared me for him. Anton wasn't supposed to be so damned handsome. He
wasn't supposed to have a heart. And he definitely wasn't supposed to make me a
pawn in his prison break. Now, he's making me question everything I've ever known,
replacing common sense with raw desire. Can I escape before he's done playing
wrecking ball - or will this mad need to leap into his bed ruin me forever? ANTON
I never knew looks could blindside a man until I saw her. Sabrina was destined to
be my ticket outta this hellhole and a secret weapon in our street war. Except I'm
not working for family fortune anymore. Every time we touch, it's lightning,
dangerous and divine. Hurricane Sabrina's blinding me to the mission. Her twisted
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uncle needs to pay big time, but she's got me so distracted I can barely think.
I'll kill for this girl, anything to hear her beg for one dirty, reckless,
unforgettable night. Good thing I never fail. I'll do whatever it takes to finish
this war and end this Romeo and Juliet crap for good. The only happy ending here
is making sure her panties, her heart, her everything are mine, and I'm gonna have
it all. I always do.
Rabbit, Run John Updike 2006-06-01 It's 1959 and Harry 'Rabbit' Angstrom, one time
high school sports superstar, is going nowhere. At twenty-six he is trapped in a
second-rate existence - stuck with a fragile, alcoholic wife, a house full of
overflowing ashtrays and discarded glasses, a young son and a futile job. With no
way to fix things, he resolves to flee from his family and his home in
Pennsylvania, beginning a thousand-mile journey that he hopes will free him from
his mediocre life. Because, as he knows only too well, 'after you've been firstrate at something, no matter what, it kind of takes the kick out of being secondrate'. Includes an afterword by the author.
Bitter Kind of Love Nicole Snow 2014-11-24 BITTER LOVE: DEFIANT, SEETHING, AND
UNSTOPPABLE... Alice James tried like hell to forget soul killing tragedy. Running
from her gun runner father's murder and dark days with the Prairie Devils MC was
pure survival. But escaping nightmares is never easy. Neither is erasing him from
her memory. Lucas "Stinger" Spears can't forget the walking mystery with the
killer body who shared his clubhouse for a few glorious weeks. Too bad Alice
rebuffed his wild charms like no woman has, and nobody - nobody! - says no to the
VP of the Devils Montana crew. Now, his own dark memories and raw passions are
perfect fuel for a midnight ride to find his woman and stake a claim. She can't
remember what love's supposed to be. He can't live another second without her on
his bike and between his sheets, screaming his name and wearing his brand. And
neither of them knows a dead man's secrets are about to drive a terrifying wedge
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between their hearts, threatening their fragile love and the entire club... Will
Alice and Stinger's bitter love turn sweet - or will it become pure poison? The
Prairie Devils MC books are stand alone romance novels featuring unique lovers and
happy endings. No cliffhangers allowed! This is Stinger and Alice's story.
One Flew Over the Cuckoo's Nest Ken Kesey 2010-01-01 Moving into a mysterious old
house, Miranda finds that she can see the horrifying things that happened there in
the past; but can she do anything now to change history?
Halfbreed Maria Campbell 2019-11-05 A new, fully restored edition of the essential
Canadian classic. An unflinchingly honest memoir of her experience as a Métis
woman in Canada, Maria Campbell's Halfbreed depicts the realities that she endured
and, above all, overcame. Maria was born in Northern Saskatchewan, her father the
grandson of a Scottish businessman and Métis woman--a niece of Gabriel Dumont
whose family fought alongside Riel and Dumont in the 1885 Rebellion; her mother
the daughter of a Cree woman and French-American man. This extraordinary account,
originally published in 1973, bravely explores the poverty, oppression,
alcoholism, addiction, and tragedy Maria endured throughout her childhood and into
her early adult life, underscored by living in the margins of a country pervaded
by hatred, discrimination, and mistrust. Laced with spare moments of love and joy,
this is a memoir of family ties and finding an identity in a heritage that is
neither wholly Indigenous or Anglo; of strength and resilience; of indominatable
spirit. This edition of Halfbreed includes a new introduction written by
Indigenous (Métis) scholar Dr. Kim Anderson detailing the extraordinary work that
Maria has been doing since its original publication 46 years ago, and an afterword
by the author looking at what has changed, and also what has not, for Indigenous
people in Canada today. Restored are the recently discovered missing pages from
the original text of this groundbreaking and significant work.
If Christ Came to Chicago! William Thomas Stead 1894
Fuzz, Acid and Flowers 1993
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